EIS Steering Committee

Meeting Notes

May 22, 2007

Attendees: Bob Barr, Kim Chief Elk, Sue Detro, Sue Gatlin, Jeanine Hawk, Bill Lindke, Sherri Mines, Kathleen Moberg, Chien Shih, Kathy Kyne

Kathy reviewed the EIS Project Event Calendar, noting that the site visits and demonstrations have been moved to October.  Some site visits might be done via videoconferencing.

Chien reported that in his discussions with vendors and consultants, the vendor demos could take as many as five days—it was agreed that 3 days should be sufficient.

Kathy reported that Fred Sherman will be presenting a short overview of Open Source today at 3:00 p.m. for the team sponsors.  Members of the EIS steering committee were invited to attend.   This information will be helpful in preparation for the drafting of the demonstrations scenarios and to software selection criteria.  

The team sponsors will be meeting weekly to finalize a number of tasks prior to the issurance of the ITB.  

There was a discussion about the need to understand the dimensions of the software related to the level of “integration” to support our processes.  It was suggested that these “integration” requirements be outlined in the ITB document as an overall requirement.

Next meeting:  Begin the review of the BPR voting results.

